
Dear Lester Prairie Staff and Families,

The Minnesota School Board Association set February as School
Board Recognition Month to build awareness and understanding of the vital function elected
school board members play in our society. Lester Prairie Schools joins other public school
districts from across the state to celebrate and honor our local School Board Members. Lester
Prairie School Board members include Corbey Hentges (Chair), Brian Heimerl (Vice Chair),
Meganne Stifter-Knoll (Clerk), Rebecca Heimerl (Treasurer), Keith Christen (Director), and Jeff
Engen (Director).

We know that strong schools help build strong communities. Our deepest appreciation is extended
to our dedicated School Board members for the important work they do and the commitment they
have to their civic roles. Their governance and advocacy continues to build the future of education
both locally in Lester Prairie and statewide in Minnesota.

Please join me by saying thank you to Corbey, Brian, Meganne, Rebecca, Keith, and Jeff!

With gratitude,
Superintendent Melissa Radeke









On Friday, February 23rd, the Lester Prairie Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO) is excited to
host the annual Read-a-Thon event for elementary students. Not only does this event serve as a
fundraiser for the PTO, but it also provides an enjoyable day filled with the magic of reading for
our young learners. We are extremely thankful for the PTO and the dedicated parents of Lester
Prairie students for their continuous support of our school community and the academic
growth of our students.

Tournament time is here!! What I love most about high school sports is the end of the season
tournaments. This is what every team and individual works towards all season long…..the hope to
play (and win) a state championship. All the training and practice sessions come down to a win or
go home situation. It doesn’t matter what you did in the regular season now. You have a chip, chair
and chance just like all the others. The terms “Cinderella story” and “underdogs” were coined for
tournament time. Sure there are always odds on favorites to win, but every year there is a team or
individual that forgets what the standings are and finds a little postseason magic. Our wrestlers
start team sections this week with individuals starting next week. Our Girls and Boys Basketball
teams will find out in the next week and half where they get seeded in their respective sections. I
will update you on how all the teams and individuals do over the next few weeks. Who knows,
maybe one of LP’s own, will find a little postseason magic!!

Our school hosted a Financial Aid Night for our Seniors and parents on Wednesday, January 31st.
We had a record number of attendees. We discussed scholarships, the types of aid available
through the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA), the new FAFSA application process,
some of the errors families are having with the new application, and the delays to colleges
receiving a student’s financial information. You can find information about some of the issues
currently causing families delays here. If you are experiencing difficulty with this process we
encourage you to reach out to your college’s financial aid office or to Mrs. Mattson or Mr. Bettcher
for assistance.

https://fsapartners.ed.gov/knowledge-center/topics/fafsa-simplification-information/2024-25-fafsa-issue-alerts




Click here for the latest Ruff Ruff Report.

Does the School District have your most current contact
information?
The School District uses the School Messenger Alert System to
inform parents of school closings, late starts, early outs, and
emergencies. Please make sure we have your current contact
information so you receive our communications!

Community members can sign up to receive our inclement weather and emergency messages
using a form on our website under the Community tab or click here.

Dates to Know:
February 19: President's Day - no school

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GpzqvdPpV7I
https://www.lp.k12.mn.us/page/4081


February 22 and 26: Parent Teacher Conferences 3:30-7:30pm
March 1: Staff Development Day - No School
March 18: Regular School Board Mtg 5:45pm
March 22: End of 3rd Quarter - 11:30 dismissal

Next School Board Meeting: Monday, March 18 at
5:45pm in the Media Center
Please visit the School Board tab on our website to view upcoming
Board Meeting agendas.
https://www.lp.k12.mn.us/page/2452

Do you have any comments or feedback to share?
We would love to hear from you because your voice is important to us. Please click on the Google
Form below. Thank you!

Comments and Feedback
We would love to hear your thoughts and/or feedback about our school district. Please 
include your contact information so we can follow up with you.

Sign in to Google to save your progress. Learn more

* Indicates required question

It is the mission of ISD 424 to develop every learner to the learner's maximum potential, to
succeed and continue to learn in a changing world.

https://www.lp.k12.mn.us/page/2452
https://accounts.google.com/Login?continue=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSd9eptLGbzwQIr-1hWLT0QZKz-hW1tMbfnRGr2OPb564_ChjQ%2Fviewform%3Ffbzx%3D-5587167896598542819


Lester Prairie Schools

Email: radeke@lp.k12.mn.us
Website: https://www.lp.k12.mn.us
Location: 131 Hickory Street North, Lester Prairie, MN, USA
Phone: 320-395-2521
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/lp424
Twitter: @LPBulldogs424
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